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24th September 2018
Dear Parents and Carers,


Due to the success of our previous book fairs in school, we are delighted to announce that Travelling Book Fairs are returning to Perry Hall Primary School during the Autumn term.
Our book fair will be held on the following dates in the school hall:



Monday 8th October 
3:15 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.


Tuesday 9th October 
3:15 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.


Thursday 11th October
3:15 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.
Friday 12th October
1:15 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.

The book fair is a great opportunity for our children to purchase books that are appropriate to their reading age and that engages their interest, promoting reading for pleasure, which is an important element of reading. In addition to this, there are a variety of offers to be found and books to suit any budget.
As a school, we are also rewarded for any book bought by our children. Travelling Books convert money spent at the book fair into rewards for the school, which are used by us to purchase further books for our classrooms, library and our reading bus.

We look forward to seeing you on one of the dates above, at the book fair.

Yours sincerely,
Miss R. Kohli
Executive Headteacher
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